
5. FIRE REPORT Q4 2020/21

The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by the Scottish Fire and Rescue Service for the period up to 31 March
2021.

In relation to the appendices attached to the report committee noted that
the graph relating to RTC Casualties and Fatalities referred to Linlithgow
when it should have referred to Livingston South. Committee were
assured the data was relevant to the Livingston South ward.

It was recommended that committee note and provide comment on the
report and its appendices.

Decision

To note the content of the report and appendices.


